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COMING EVENTS 

2023 

May  

17th Wellness Wednesday/Wear Orange 
Wednesday 

19th Under 8’s Day 

23rd NO PLAYGROUP 

25th Maryborough Show Excursion 

26th Public Holiday – No School 

29th Bacon and Egg breakfast 

June  

5th  School Photos 

6th Tiaro Sports Day 

9th 800m @ Bauple SS 

14th Small Schools Athletic Day 

19th Pancake Breakfast 

21st PBL Party 

23rd  Last Day – Term 2 

24th Trivia Night 

July  

10th  First Day – Term 3 
 

Principal News 

Week 5, we have come to the half way point of our term. 
Remember with the cooler mornings please send students 
in warm clothes but also, please remember the days are 
warm, so we will need to change out of these warm clothes 
and items need to be named so they can find their way home 
to you. 
 
If you are looking for a jumper QKR! has some available if 
there is none in your size please speak to you P&C 
executives. In the meantime, any plain black jumper is 
allowed.  
 
Please keep your good colourful jumpers and jackets (puffer 
jacket) at home safe. 
 
Remember, odd weeks will be newsletter weeks and 
parades are even weeks. 
 
Student Wellbeing 
https://families.org.au/article/age-appropriate-
chores/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIr9zS3vD4_gIVhGCLCh3U_w
ZQEAAYASAAEgLFCfD_BwE  
 
Age Appropriate Chores 

What chores are important for your children to learn, and what 
are they capable of doing? 

First, recognise the difference between a chore (an ongoing 
task that benefits the household) and a life skill (an activity 
that children should know how to do before living on their own, 
such as managing a bank account). The following list does not 
include life skills. It is a list of chores. 

Second, remember that every child matures at a different 
pace. Adjust this chart to what you know about your children’s 
skills and talents, and realise that no child should do all of the 
chores listed below every day. 

With those two qualifiers in mind, here are some general 
guidelines for personal and family chores. This list is only 
meant as a guide and reflects the types of chores that many 
children in these age ranges are capable of completing 

 
 
Please remember we would like all students to have healthy 
choices in their lunches.  
 
Processed foods are a treat to enjoy after a healthy 
carbohydrate (sandwich or spaghetti or wrap) 
 
Office News 
 
Melinda Morrison is avalible in the office 
Mon – Wed – Fri.Please come in and say hi 
to Mel. 
 

Seniors at Radio 

     
 

Sending thanks to Gav from Tiaro Community Radio 

107.1fm. With Gav’s continued support we have bounced 

back. Each fortnight 3/4 and 5/6 share the opportunity to 

speak on-air and learn new information about radio 
 

3/4 learnt about morse code and got to take information 

home to pracitice sending messages with it. 
 

5/6 listened to some recordings of a pilot radioing into the 

airport as well as another radio station talking to an astronaut 

on the space station. 

http://www.tiaross.eq.edu.au/
https://families.org.au/article/age-appropriate-chores/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIr9zS3vD4_gIVhGCLCh3U_wZQEAAYASAAEgLFCfD_BwE
https://families.org.au/article/age-appropriate-chores/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIr9zS3vD4_gIVhGCLCh3U_wZQEAAYASAAEgLFCfD_BwE
https://families.org.au/article/age-appropriate-chores/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIr9zS3vD4_gIVhGCLCh3U_wZQEAAYASAAEgLFCfD_BwE
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TIARO STATE SCHOOL PBL JOURNEY 
 
PBL Shop 
Tuesday & Thursday 1:45pm  
 

Wellness Wednesday 
 
 
 
                                    We encourage parents, friends and  
                                    families to come and join us on this  
                                    day.  
 
 

Fortnightly Focus 
Every fortnight starting on a Monday we introduce a new 
fortnightly focus. We use the focus to help the students to 
be conscious of certain behaviours in order to improve 
them. We use the fortnight to talk about the focus and the 
importance of following the focus. The focus this fortnight 
is:  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Parade 
Fortnightly parade is held in week 6 & 8 on Friday at 
2:30pm. It is during these parades that students are 
presented with academic certificates. Families of our PBL 
champions will be emailed prior to the parade notifying you 
when your child will be receiving a certificate. 
 

Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) is a whole-school 
framework that promotes positive behaviour across a school 
and helps schools develop safe and supportive learning 
environments. 
Our school expectations: 

• Be Safe 
• Be Responsible  

• Be Respectful 
 
The PBL framework supports schools to become trauma-
informed by increasing awareness of the effects of trauma 
on students’ learning, wellbeing and behaviour, including 
attendance, engagement, relationships with others, 
academic achievement and behaviour. This awareness 
includes being mindful of avoiding re-traumatisation and 
looking beyond the immediate or ‘surface’ behaviours. 
The staff at Tiaro State School are trained on Trauma 
Informed Practises. This allows us to know what to look for 
with students that may have experienced trauma in their 
lives.  
 
 

PLD LESSONS 
Term 2 saw the implementation of our new school wide 
Promoting Literacy Development (PLD) program. PLD is 

dedicated to Promoting Literacy Development through our 
resources which deliver outcomes across 3 core areas: 

Literacy, Oral Language and Movement & Motor.  
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Tiaro Tiger Cubs  

 
 

Welcome all families from Tiaro Tiger Cubs, 
With cold weather approaching we will move playgroup up 
to the kindergarten room.  
Playgroup will not be running on 23rd of May and 6th of 
June. This means that we only have 3weeks of playgroup 
left this term.  
We have some fun days planned for the rest of the term. 
I look forward to seeing you at the next playgroup 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at Tiaro Tiger Cubs 
Peter Friend 
Teacher 

 
Junior Room News  
 
Families, thank you for the support that you’ve shown me 
so far in the time that I’ve spent with Prep/1/2.  The class 
has settled in well to having a new teacher, and it’s very 
much business as usual.  We have a big week ahead with 
WOW day on Wednesday and Under 8’s day on Friday, 
and next weeks excursion to the Fraser Coast Show is 
sure to be great fun.  Please make sure that students are 
returning their homework folders every week. 
 

Mr Scott Barker 

P-2 Teacher 

 
3/4 Room 
 
Can you believe that we are half way through the term 
already?  
The 3/4’s have separated from the 5/6’s to create their own 
class. We have continued to learn persuasive writing skills 
and have been looking at letters to the editor and talking 
about how language that the writer is conveying in the 
letter. In Maths the students have been learning about the 
concept of time and how to read an analogue clock.  
Every day we are seeing students develop their knowledge 
even further. Please also remember to bring jumpers as it 
is starting to get very cold very quick! 
 
Mr Peter Friend & Rhiannon Gane 
3/4 Teacher 
 

5/6 Room  
 
We are already half way through the term and flying 
through our learning. 5/6 students have been settling in to 
being separated from the 3/4s very well. They are in their 
final stages of learning before they start creating their 
persuasive feature articles. They will cover rhetorical 
questions before we discuss their assessment in depth and 
they start working.  
 
In maths, students are finishing their number learning and 
moving on to time. They will be learning how to read and 
write 24-hour time. They will then use this knowledge to 
understand timetables and be able to plan trips using this 
knowledge. 
 
Students are making great progress in their learning. There 
is also a lot of fun events coming up so we are looking 
forward to an exciting end to Term 2! 
 
Miss Nicole Jorgensen & Ms Rhiannon Gane 

3-6 Teacher 

 
Health, safety and wellbeing 

We are committed to the health, safety and wellbeing of 
our employees, students and anyone else involved with our 
school. 

Creating safe and healthy schools and workplaces doesn't 
just happen. When everyone comes together to improve 
staff health, safety and wellbeing, there is commitment and 
active involvement of every person within the school. 

ATTENTION - EARLY ARRIVALS 
ALL STUDENTS SHOULD NOT ARRIVE BEFORE 
8:45AM 
 
Please be aware that there are NO staff members on 
general duty before 8:45 am. We have more students 
arriving before this time. If there is a legitimate reason for 
students to be at school before 8:45am, then contact the 
office to make arrangements. These students must then 
follow the rules by sitting quietly outside the senior room with 
the bus arrivals. 

 

 
 
 
 

Sun Safety  
Note: sun-safe hats are the preferred hat option. CAPS are 
not permitted to be used. Tiaro State School supplies SPF 
30 or higher broad-spectrum, water-resistant sunscreen for 
students to use. 
 
If your aware of it take care of it 
What does this mean? 
 

If you notice anything in the school that may be Workplace 
Health & Safety related please let a staff member know 
immediately so that we can take care of it to keep our  
 

Community, staff and students safe. Early detection means 
early prevention.  

CLASS NEWS 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=CnsmK0tR&id=0A46965C8CACF9E7F9A6076A32F70830182EDF66&thid=OIP.CnsmK0tRrfbYrB-wLszqaQHaE4&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2fdcassetcdn.com%2fdesign_img%2f278572%2f145145%2f145145_2597310_278572_image.jpg&exph=702&expw=1064&q=no+hat+no+play&simid=608014180867771661&ck=DC9A3D2F3B11BF46B46A04F9C52358FD&selectedIndex=0&qpvt=no+hat+no+play&FORM=IRPRST
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Flu Season 
Flu season is approaching. Stay home if your 
child/children are feeling unwell. Also remember to get 
your flue shot.   
 

Smoking and e-cigarettes 

It's important to remember, the department has a total 
ban on smoking on and around all departmental 
premises to comply with tobacco laws. The ban affects 
all schools, school grounds, outdoor education centres, 
regional and district offices and central office buildings.  

 
Wellbeing  
 
There are different types of wellbeing and at Tiaro we 
strive to look after everyone at school as well as our 
families. Things to be aware of are the following: 
    
Physical wellbeing, Psychological wellbeing, Social and 
community wellbeing, Occupation wellbeing and  
Financial/personal wellbeing. 
 
Andrea Ebert  
WH&S representative 
 
 
2023 Student Council 
 
This fortnights PBL focus will be:   
 

Be ready for learning 
 
This Terms fundraiser has started with a cup of tropical 
cordial for $2 every Wednesday.  
 
Camp – camp is all ready to go we just need to make sure 
you are still making those payments via the payment plan on 
QKR.  Thank you to all the parents that have already started 
their payment plans.  Please note there are still some 
students that need to return some medical or dietary forms.  
If you are unsure on if you need to return any paperwork or 
payments then please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Ebert 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
P&C executives 

Sharree McMurdy - President  

Ellen Britt - Secretary  

Christie Gooden - Treasurer 

 

Tuckshop- No Tuckshop 19th May or 26th May due to Under 8s day 

and Fraser Coast Show Holiday.  

 

Bacon & Egg Muffin Breakfast – Monday 29th May $4 per muffin. 

Order via QKR before Friday 26th May. 

  

Congratulations to our winners of our Mother's Day raffle.  

1st Place - Photography Session (George) 

2nd Place - Remidal Massage (Leslie) 

3rd Place - Earrings (Andrea) 

$386 was raised from sales of raffle tickets. Thank you to families 

who purchased tickets.  

 

Neon Disco was successful. Congratulations to Cooper for winning 

our Lucky door Raffle.  

  

Trivia Night - Saturday 24th June. 6pm @ Tiaro Memorial Hall. $15 

per person includes refreshments, tea and coffee.  

Beer wine and softdrink available for purchase. 

Max 8 players per table.   

bookings and payment due by Friday 9th June.  

Contact Sharree for more info.  

 

Meetings – 3rd Monday of the month starting 6pm Sharp. Next 

meeting Monday 19th June 

  

Uniforms - Limited stock of winter uniforms.  Order available via 

QKR! 

  

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P and C NEWS 
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Community Advertising  

 
 

 
 

 


